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Possible reopening of school to more pupils in June 

You will have seen in the news that schools may reopen on June 1st to nursery, reception, year 

1 and year 6 if the government thinks it is safe to do so. 

We are waiting for further guidance which will hopefully help us to create an action plan for our 

phased reopening. As soon as we know what is happening, we will share this with you so you 

know what the school’s reopening will look like in practice.  

It is a very unsettling time for us all, but rest assured that we are going to be doing everything 

we can to make sure we are ready to receive these year groups if it is safe for our school to 

reopen in the coming weeks. 

In the meantime, the school is still open only for certain children mainly for children of key 

workers. 

I would like to thank you for your continuous support in helping your child learn from home. 

We’ll keep you updated once we know more about when schools will be able to reopen for 
other year groups. 
 
Please do continue to stay in touch with us about how your child is getting on and emailing 
any of their work so that we can share it on our website or the newsletter. 
If you have any concerns, please contact the school or send an email to 
info@broadfield.oldham.sch.uk 
 
 
 

 

Thank-You 

Well done to Amelia for showing 

appreciation to our amazing NHS. 

 

Kindness 

Mental Health Awareness week will take 

place from 18th-24th May and this year’s 

theme is kindness. At this difficult time, 

we want to celebrate the many examples 

of exceptional kindness. Please log onto 

Place2Be on our school website to find 

activities that you can do at home with 

your children to recognise acts of 

kindness. 
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Broadfield Primary School 

Awards 
 

‘Together We Can Achieve’ 

Pupil of the  

Week 

Acorns  Maddison  

Nursery Madiha  

Nursery Hibba Noor  

Reception 1 Rehan  

Reception 1 Seher  

Reception 2 Lewis  

Larch Mursleen 

Beech Renad  

Maple Mehreen  

Woodlands Daniella  

Sycamore Zakiya  

Elm Jannat  

Oak Oyindamola  

Oak Xiao Feng  

Headteacher Amelia  

Headteacher Hashim  

 

Shout outs 

Well done to the following children who have been logging into Purple 

Mash, Tapestry, sending work into school and giving of their best. 

Please keep it up. 

Eesa  Aleena  

Ayaan  Zara M 

Adila  Alisha  

Zara H Aniyah  

Rehan  Razia  

Esther  Adam  

Roseanna  Michael  

Rachel  Ismaeel  

 

 


